## Holy Family School Newsletter

Newsletter October 2, 2017 Volume 10, Issue 7 Jude Mikal, Principal



#### **Dates to Remember**

10/4 - Pet Blessing - 8:00AM in the Prayer Garden

10/6 - Minimum Day

10/8 - Hospitality Sunday - 6th Grade

10/13 - No School - Staff Development Day

10/14 - HFCS Fall Festival

10/18 - Make up Picture Day/All School Picture
Fall Sports Pictures

10/19 - Parent Club Night Meeting 6:00PM Sports Rally 1:45PM in the Gym

10/23 - 10/27 - Red Ribbon Week

10/27 - Principal BBQ

### **Principal News**

Dear Holy Family Community,

Things are busy around here. Thank you to Mark Monroe and Joe Gabrielli, who have been snooping around and upgrading our tech equipment.

Thank you to Lina Lloyd and Tara Baldridge, who are working diligently on the upcoming Fall Festival.

Thank you for all the hard work!

We had a tree mishap this morning in the prayer garden, however, it will be removed this afternoon. News on the deck is that it will be completed by the opening of the Fall Festival.

Sweatshirts: Hooded sweatshirts may be worn to church with the hood and sleeves down. Shorts are NO LONGER permitted attire at Mass.

Great job to the cross-country team! Especially for your personal bests. Congratulations to our Volleyball team, and especially Mikenna Beardslee for her all-tourney selection. Football update next week.

Go Hornets!

God bless, Jude Mikal



# Jog-a-thon

Please turn in your pledges! We are "Born to Run!"



### **Parent Club News**

<u>"Born to Run" Jog-A-Thon</u> — With every student making their lap goals, Mr. Mikal is counting down the days to spending the day cooking for the whole student body! So get those pledges in!!!!!

<u>Festival</u> – The festival is two weeks away! Please consider signing up for a volunteer position!

<u>Sign up.com</u> – Please take a moment to log in to sign up.com and check what you have signed up for. There have been some issues with the website placing people in positions they did not sign up for. If there is any concerns please contact me and we can fix any issues. parentclub@holyfamilyca.org



Students!

### **Box Tops/Labels for Education News**

Don't forget to submit all your trimmed, **UNEXPIRED** Box Tops that you've collected over the summer. The first competition of the year is underway and will run through September 28<sup>th</sup>...the class that collects the most Box Tops and/or Labels for Education will receive a pajama party with popcorn and a movie sometime in October. In addition, the student from each class that collects the most, minimum of 50, will receive a special surprise. ©

"The mission of Holy Family Catholic School is to nurture Christ-like behavior in one another."

Joelle McCoy Box Tops and Labels for Education Coordinator

### **SCRIP News**

Scrip is ordered every Tuesday morning by 8:30AM. You may pick up your order on Thursday after school or Friday morning. Start ordering now to get a head start on your \$3000 commitment.